
OUR FOUNDATION, OUR        

FUTURE...ONE BRICK AT A TIME 

  

Your Name: ___________________________ 
  
Address:  
  
 
  
Indicate your preferred method of communication 
in case of any questions: 
 
Telephone: ________________________ 
  
Email address: ________________________________ 
  

 

Bricks will be placed on a wall at our High School’s courtyard where they will serve 
as a prominent and lasting tribute.  Add your brick to the HHCEF Tribute Wall to  

honor the past and present and to support the future of education in the  
Hendrick Hudson School District. 

INSTRUCTIONS:  Clearly PRINT the inscription as it should appear on the brick.   Inscription may be 3 
lines, 15 characters per line maximum (including spaces), with words limited to names, dates and phrases 

such as “In memory of”, “The Family of” or “In Honor of”.  If necessary, the HHCEF reserves the right to 
arrange words to maintain balance with character limitations. 

                              

                              

                              

Please make checks payable for $100 per brick to: HHCEF 
Mail order form and payment to: HHCEF, P.O. Box 114, Montrose, NY  10548  
Payment may also be made via our secure link to PayPal at www.hhcef.net.  

HHCEF is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, therefore, your contributions are  
tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.  

The HHCEF’s mission is to provide funding  
for programs and projects that support  

academic excellence and lifelong learning for 
members of the Hendrick Hudson community. 

Visit us at: www.hhcef.net  
Follow us on Facebook 

Honor your Graduate 
 
Give a lasting tribute that supports our   
community. 

 

Purchase a brick for: 
  

 Your 2018 graduate 
 
 Alumni and future graduates 
 
 Someone who’s made a difference in 

your child’s life 

100% TAX-DEDUCTIBLE  

Order your brick today!  


